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AGOR JEHN ARCHITECTS, LLC
460 Ena Road, Suite 303
Honolulu, Hi 96815
ron@agorjehnarch.com
808-947-2467

Date: 11-06-2017

RE: Response to Comments on HoKua Place DEIS

TO: Scott Nakasone
Assistant Division Administrator
Department of Human Services
820 Mililani Street, Suite 606
Honolulu, Hi 96813

We are pleased to respond to your May 19, 2015 comments on the DEIS for HoKua Place as follows:

The Developer is committed to safeguard the nearby and surrounding properties from fugitive dust.  The
permit plans and specifications will address the provisions of the Hawai’i Administrative Rules 5-11-
60.11.33 on Fugitive Dust.

Respectfully Submitted,

Ron Agor, Architect

142



143



144



145



146



147



148



149



150



151


